
From: Colin Buschman <cbuschman@npf-fpn.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 11:02 AM 
To: Tanya Thorn <tthorn@okotoks.ca> 
Cc: Communications <communications@okotoks.ca> 
Subject: Proposal to Join Our Call to Action - NPF 
 

** External Message ** - Please be cautious when opening links or attachments in 
email 

 
Dear Mayor Thorn and Town of Okotoks Council, 

I am writing to you today, with a proposal to join our Call to Action to the Government of Alberta to halt 

the idea of a new provincial police service and to invest the proposed new monies into underfunded 

critical services within Alberta. This injection of funding would have a larger and more immediate impact 

within our communities to improve community safety and the health and well-being of all Albertans.  

As you are aware, the Government of Alberta is reviewing the possibility of transitioning away from the 

RCMP to a new Alberta Provincial Police Service (APPS). Last year, they released a Transition Study, which 

outlined potential exorbitant costs, including $366 million in one-time transition costs over six-years and 

$139 million in additional policing costs annually, increasing with inflation. With that said, over just a six-

year period costs would total over $1.2 billion. 

Through polling that the NPF has conducted over the past year, it is clear that Albertans feel the same 

with. An overwhelming 84% of Albertans support retaining the RCMP and believe the Government of 

Alberta should instead focus on addressing the root causes of crime and improving social services.  

As the Government of Alberta continues to consult and push the idea of a new and expensive police 

service forward, now is the time for all impacted stakeholders to come together to tell the government 

that the proposed money would be better invested into critical services to address under resourcing, 

staffing shortages, and the lack of social support programs.  

Attached to this email is a draft of the Call to Action to the government for your review. 

Our goal is to have stakeholders sign on and to release publicly at the end of April in a joint effort.  

If you are interested in signing onto the Call to Action, please reply to this email and include your logo 

for use which will be added to the Call to Action, before April 15, 2022.  

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.   

 

  

Colin Buschman 
Western Government Relations Advisor |  Conseiller, Relations Gouvernementales de l’ouest 

National Police Federation | Fédération de la Police Nationale 

(236) 233-8100 
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The mission of the National Police Federation is to provide strong, professional, fair and progressive representation to promote and enhance the rights of RCMP members.La mission de la Fédération de la 
police nationale est de fournir une représentation forte, professionnelle, juste et progressive afin de promouvoir et faire avancer les droits des membres de la GRC. 
This email may contain PRIVILEGED AND/OR CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION intended only for the use of the addressee. If you are not the addressee or the person responsible for delivering it to the person to 
whom it was addressed, you may not copy or deliver this to anyone else. If you receive this email by mistake, please immediately notify us. 
 
Ce courriel peut contenir des informations CONFIDENTIELLES ET/OU PRIVILÉGIÉES exclusivement restreintes à l’usage du/de la destinataire. Si vous n’êtes ni le/la destinataire, ni la personne responsable pour 
la livraison au/à la destinataire, il ne vous est pas permis de copier ou d’acherminer ceci à toute autre personne. Si vous avez reçu ce courriel par erreur, nous vous serions reconnaissants de bien vouloir nous 
faire part par téléphone ou courriel immédiatement. 
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